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• Energy savings lighting project has been completed; the rest of our 
exterior lighting is all LED as well is the interior, so we no longer 
have fluorescent bulbs. 

• Over break the paint splatters were cleaned from the floor near the 
elementary gym. 

• Work was completed on elementary exterior playground doors to 
address accessibility issues and working on getting some numbers 
to address other door issues i.e. door 5 vestibule and HS fire 
doors. 

• Finished inventory of drinking fixtures for the upcoming changes for 
drinking water. 

• District air filter change is completed so everyone can breathe 
easy. 

 


